
Registration Time Tickets and Registration PINs have been assigned in support of Spring 2022 

registration which begins on November 8 for undergraduate students and November 15 for graduate 

and College Credit Plus students. More details will be sent out shortly, but two important points you 

need to know now are: 

1. Questions regarding schedule planning should be discussed with your academic advisor. 

2. Any student with an account hold will not be permitted to register. 

 


